From:

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Road Widening at Stonehenge
Date: 04 April 2022 23:30:32

To whom it may concern,

It disturbs me that anything to potentially harm or disturb these ancient rocks or the view
from them and their significance in not just The UK but The World is appalling!!

In no way should anything happen to what our forefathers built in an age where The Solar
system and the stars were our only guides.

We now live in a World that doesn't appreciate that but I still do and so many others also
do. I'm not a new age person but I appreciate our historic places, especially a monument
built before or around the time The Pyramids in Giza we're built.

To allow this to happen would essentially say that as a Nation we don't care about our past
and rather than preserve it but to potentially destroy or threaten it's existence is beyond any
comprehension.

To progress in life we also need to preserve what we have before it's gone. I love going to
Salisbury plain and 1 day would love to see The Summer Solstice there. Please give
consideration for those who have not witnessed this amazing sight so that nothing can ever
effect it today, tomorrow or into a long way ahead in our future.

My email is to say I care and I hope whoever reads this takes this seriously and allow our
past to still have a very important future for us all.

Yours kindly,
Warren Sargent





